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20th April 2023 
 

Reception Trip to Farmer Palmers 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Reception pupils have the fantastic opportunity to visit Farmer Palmers for the day on Thursday 18th May 
2023. 
 
The children will be back for the end of the day and pick up time will be 3:10pm as usual. 
 
The coach will leave at 9:00am so please ensure children are in school on time to go on the trip. 
 
Any children who would usually have a hot meal though Chartwells will have their meal converted to a packed 
lunch. 
 
To cover the costs of the trip and transport, we are asking for a payment of £18 per child. This should be 
paid via your MCAS account only. 
 
When you pay online through MCAS for the transport cost, you are giving consent for your child to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss A Woodford 
Reception Year Lead 
 
 

mailto:school@talbot.poole.sch.uk
http://www.talbot.poole.sch.uk/

